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Greetings from Holy Cross Lutheran Church! 
      It has been a fun evening, searching with Detective Dan 
and the Clue Crew!  We are on a “Search for the Savior” this year!  
 
Today we learned about Shadrach, Meshack and Abednego in the fiery furnace.  We had an 
eyewitness tell us all about the ordeal, and how Jesus was there in the furnace with the men, 
helping them to be brave!  Our memory verse for today is Deuteronomy 31:6 “Be strong and 
courageous...for it is the Lord your God who goes with you.” 
 
We also learned about Mission Central, our mission focus for this week.  This year, we will be 
collecting offerings to support 3 different missionary families that are sent out through Mission 
Central.  The kids will learn about these families the next 3 nights. 
 
We look forward to continuing our investigation with the kids!  Please join us again tomorrow 
from 5-6 PM for a family dinner (parents please stay with your kids!).  Our evening skit will begin 
at 6 - feel free to stick around and enjoy the entertainment!  
 
The menu for the remainder of the week is: 
Tuesday: Soft Tacos 
Wednesday: Pulled pork sandwiches 
Thursday: Chicken nuggets and Mac n’ cheese 
 
Friday we will have a BBQ and closing celebration. It is intended for our VBS participants ​and 
their families. Our kids will be excited to share with you all the findings they have made during 
their week. Please plan to stay with your child(ren) throughout the evening on Friday. 
 
If there are any questions or concerns we can help you with, please contact us at the email 
listed at the top of the letter, or reach out to Jenny Conrad at 636-387-2322.  
 
Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to share the good news of the Gospel with your 
child(ren)!  We hope you and they enjoy this week’s festivities! 
 


